
From: Ed Palmer edwardgpalmer@mplsvocational.com
Subject: [List] Vocational Alum Newsletter - February 1, 2023

Date: February 1, 2023 at 4:35 PM
To: Edward Palmer edwardgpalmer@gmail.com

Greetings Edward,

This is just a short message. Dave Bross from the class of 1964 related the Janasz’s family
thank you message to me today.

======================================
CHET JANASZ’S FAMILY THANK YOU MESSAGE
======================================

To all Vocational alum students and athletes who called, sent cards, provided flowers, or
attended Chet Janasz's Celebration of life. The family - Marcia, her sons Joe and Jeff, and
their families would like to thank all of you for your thoughts, kindness, and love that you all
provided to Chet. You all made the day very special and a time to remember. Thank You

-------------------------------------

May God Bless your continued health,

/Ed Palmer/
Ed Palmer, Webmaster

edwardgpalmer@mplsvocational.com
(763) 370-8227 Cell

MAILING ADDRESS
===============
13570 Grove Drive #361
Maple Grove MN 55311

Minneapolis Vocational High School All Alumni Web Site
http://www.mplsvocational.com

Author Website
http://www.edwardgpalmer.com

ANTI-SPAM NOTICE
================
I sent this email to Edward Palmer at the email address of edwardgpalmer@gmail.com.  Our
all-alumni newsletter list indicates that you were in or are associated with the Minneapolis
Vocational's Class of 1964.  To get removed from Vocational's All-Alumni Email List, respond
with remove in the subject line.  Alternatively, call my cell phone and let me know you want to
get removed from this email list.  No action is required if you wish to remain on Vocational's
all-alumni newsletter list.  If your name or class-year is incorrect, please email me the correct
information.






